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14th March 2024
Dear Parents/Carers,

Newport Big Sing Reminders
We have been working hard on our songs for our performance in the Newport ‘Big Sing’ concert at Burton Borough School with the BBS band. Please find a few reminders about the event taking place next week below: 
The concert will take place on Wednesday 20th March. Children will need to arrive at the main entrance of Burton Borough school for 5:30pm for a rehearsal at 6pm. Parents are encouraged to come and watch the performance which will begin at 7:00pm – there is a maximum of 2 tickets available per child. At 6:00pm, BBS will be opening their new canteen for refreshments should you wish to stay after dropping your child off. 
Children will need to wear school uniform please (no trainers).

Thank you to everyone who has already signed up on Parent Pay. Myself, Mrs Moody and Mrs Green will be there at 5:45pm to meet all the children. 
Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely,
E.Ollerenshaw
Mrs E Ollerenshaw 

Music Subject Lead 

